Penguins
Did you know that penguins are one of the
few birds that don't know how to fly?
Penguins are my favorite animal in the whole
planet. My most favorite penguins are the
baby chicks because they are fuzzy unlike
the mom and dad they aren't fuzzy! Also
penguins are one of the only birds that know
how to survive in the freezing cold arctic.
Chapter one, what they eat
Penguins eat many kinds of food. They eat
little tiny fish like krill and squid. Also
the the mother and father catch the food so
they feed their young. and also they swim
very fast they push with their flippers and
push with their feet just like us. That's
how the mom and dad catch the food.
Chapter 2 basic info
There is lots of things you should know

about penguins. Penguins don't fly but they
swim really fast. Also a penguin is a type
of bird. A penguin has black feet and a
white belly they also have a little bit of
yellow by their neck. They also have black
on their head and on their flippers also
under their flippers it is white and they
also have a black beak!

Chapter 3 move
There are so many ways penguins can move!
Penguins waddle everyday of their life but
when they get hungry they go and dive into
the water swim and swim as fast as they can

to catch the little fish. But there is one
last thing they huddle. Penguins huddle to

keep warm. But they always have to share the
middle!
Chapter 4 family
Penguin family's work so well together!First
of all the mom and dad take care of the egg
they put it under their belly also the mom

hunts and the dad hunts and their really
good at it to!

Penguins are one of the most interesting
animals on the planet and maybe someday you
will get to see a penguin to!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!

